The Planning Inspectorate

An Execurive Agency in the Department of the Environment and the Welsh Office

Room 10/23 Direct Line 0117-987 8698
Tollgate House Switchbourd . 0117-987 8000
Houlton Street Fax No 0117-987 8406
Bristol BS2 9D GTN 1374 '

- Chief Planning Officer Your Ref:

Dacorum Beorough Council 4/0828/94

Civic Centre Our Ref:

Hemel Hempstead
Herts. :
HP1 1HH

APP/A1910/A/95/249766

pate: di March 1995

Dear Sir

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 ,
APPEAL BY LITTLE GADDESDEN PARISH COUNCIL
SITE AT THE GREEN, LITTLE GADDESDEN, HERTS

I am writing to tell you that the above appeal has been
withdrawn and we will be taking no further action on it.

Yours faithfully

P J HOWELL
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CLERK:

DATE:

&> LITILE GADDESDEN PARISH COUNCIL &

B TEL: (0442) 843474

Mrs E Quseley

23 Cromer Close
Little Gaddesden
Berkhamsted

Herts HP4 1PR REF: ER/EO

¥ )

ZZpd March 1995

'The Planning Inspectorate
Department of the Environment
Room 10/2Z3

Tollgéte House

Houlton Street

 BRISTOL

BRZ 9DJ

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MRS.S5.M.HEATHERLEY

Dear Mrs. Heatherley -
APP. /A1910/A/95/249766

SITE AT THE GREEN,LITTLE GADDESDEN,HERTS.
APPEAL BY LITTLE GADDESDEN PARISH COUNCIL

Further to your letter of 16th March, the Council
resolved to withdraw its appeal in this matter.
We should be grateful 'if you could so record,
and we have sent a copy of this letter to
- Dacorum Borough Council

"Yours sincerely
Clerk to the Cquncil

c.c. Dacorum Borough Council
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DACORUM BOROUGH COUNCIL

Application Ref No. 4/0828/94

Little Gaddesden Parish Council
23 Cromer Close '

Little Gaddesden

Herts

DEVELOPMENT ADDRESS AND DESCRIPTION

The Green, Little Gaddesden, Herts

ERECTION OF A BUS SHELTER

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING-ACT 1990

E M Quseley

23 Cromer Close
Little Gaddesden
Herts

Your application for full planning permission dated 20.06.1994 and received on
21.06.1994 has been REFUSED, for the reasons set out on the attached sheet(s),

Director of Planning
Date of Decision: 08.09.1994

(ENC Reasons and Notes)



REASONS FOR REFUSAL
OF APPLICATION: 4/0828/94

Date of Decision: 08.09.1994

1. The proposal, due to
detrimental impact on
Gaddesden Conservation Area.

2. The proposal, due to its
the road at a point which would gi

highway safety.
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